
Letter of Recommendation 

Upon November 30, 2009, the Business School has introduced a new system to request a 
letter of recommendation. The aim is to quickly and straightforwardly carry out the requests 
from students for recommendations.  

The most important change consists of the fact that the letter of recommendation is not 
requested directly from the respective chairs anymore. Letters of recommendation for MSc 
applications, exchange programs, or scholarships are now requested centrally from the dean's 
office of the Business School.  

More information about the process can be found on the homepage of the dean's office 

Please contact the dean's office of the Business School if you have any questions: 
gutachten[at]bwl.uni-mannheim.de 

 


